Summer School Committee 

     Meeting Minutes December 9, 2011

         8:00 am Horrabin Hall, Rm 60

Present: Brian Powell, Chair; Kandice Hammer, Student Representative; Saisudha Mallur; Denise Gravitt; Richard Leflam; Renee Polubinsky.  Absent:  Susan Czechowski, Dean Halverson.  Vacancy: Graduate Council Representative.

Due to lack of a quarum at the November meeting, the November minutes are considered unofficial. Minutes from the October 21, 2011 committee meeting were approved and seconded.
On October 21, 2011, the Faculty Senate approved the replacement of Susan Czechowski on the Summer School Ad Hoc Committee with Richard Leflam.  The Senate is also aware that there is a vacant seat on the committee to be filled by a person from the Graduate Council.
Discussion of spring semester meetings resulted in the assignment of Renee to send a link to "Schedule Doodle" to all committee members to establish a time to for spring meetings.

Discussions were initiated dealing with Performance-Based Funding and the need for additional surveys.  Consideration was given to paper surveys in "First Year Experience" classes.

Brian offered a written recommendation for the committee to consider presenting to the Faculty Senate. It requests the University offer funding for additional summer school courses that are requested by faculty, based on student interest, with the approval based on criteria set forth by the Provost.  The funding would not come out of the regular summer school budget, but through the additional revenue brought in through the tuition dollars generated by the students enrolled in that particular class. (The concept is that faculty would only offer courses that have been highly requested.) 
Further discussion continued with the consensus that information about Summer School 2011 is needed to make further decisions.  It was determined that Ellen would pursue additional information through the Institutional Research and Planning office and other sources.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00am.  Next meeting to be announced by Brian in January.
Respectfully submitted by Ellen Ehrgott
